
Dear Member of RHAM Lacrosse,

Throughout the year, your commitment and effort help to build a
successful lacrosse club. As a proud supporter of your club, Dick’s
Sporting Goods wants to recognize your dedication by extending an
exclusive invitation to a one-day league shopping event at the
Manchester Dick’s Sporting Goods store location on March 10th, from
10am – 3pm. Every member of your organization attending this event
will receive a lacrosse team packet with discount coupons for lacrosse
equipment. In addition to the team packet discounts, you will receive an

additional 15% off your entire purchase on that day. This means you

will save between 20-25% on your purchase of lacrosse

equipment and apparel on this day only! Please bring this

letter with you to the event. You must present it at the register to receive
your discount. We hope that you will take advantage of this lacrosse
shopping event, so your club can enjoy our best products at a great
savings!

*Some additional exclusions may apply. See store for more details.


